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Comments: To Whom It May Concern,

I am OPPOSED to opening up non-motorized trails to e-bikes.  If a rider isn't capable of riding the trail without

electric assist, then they shouldn't be on the trail.  E-bikes run the risk of increased trail wear and are otherwise

incompatible with wise, long term trail management.  There is also the concern about modifications to e-bikes

increasing their speeds and making bike vs human or equine contact more dangerous.  This is simply not a good

idea.

Regards,

Brian Fultz


